
FABS Club Newsletter 

July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you have all had a wonderful term. All the children have been having lots of fun at breakfast 
and afterschool club. Mrs Dodd, Miss Saha, Miss Byrne and I would like to thank parents who have so 
kindly donated toys, books and play equipment to the club, the children love having such a variety of 
activities.  

Themes 

Hopefully you will have seen our fabulous beach themed display and the beautiful flowers on the 
flower wall.  

 

We all enjoyed working together to craft and create our summer displays!  

Outdoor Area  

The improvements to the outdoor area have now been completed, we have outdoor seating and much 
more space to play. Thank you to Mr Longworth for all his hard work to get this area ready for us!  

The children can play with some of our new giant outdoor board games and play road track. We also 
have a lovely mushroom patch with mushroom stools for us to take a seat when we need a rest.  



 

If you have any outdoor toys which you are able to donate, we would be extremely grateful. 

Menu 

We are offering meals from the summer menu, this will be available for you to view in the FABS 
window along with the daily snack. You can also find the menu on the FABS page on the school’s 
website:  

https://www.st-johns.stockport.sch.uk/page/fabs-club-fun-after-and-before-school/49900 

Summer Holiday Club 

FABS Summer Holiday Club will be available for 3 weeks from Monday 31st July to Friday 18th August. 
We look forward to seeing those who have pre-booked. 

We are planning to play outside in the new outdoor area, make friendship bracelets and other crafts, 
decorate t-shirts, make our own pizzas and bake cookies. The last day of summer holiday club will be 
our party and picnic day! 

Registration 

If your child has not attended FABS before and you wish to book a place, please contact Mrs 
Longworth as you will be required to complete and sign the FABS Registration Form/Contract and 
Booking Form before your child can attend. 

Please remember to inform Mrs Longworth if, at a later date, you need to make any changes to the 
details provided in the registration form. 

Booking Forms 

Please note that the FABS Booking Form must be completed and returned to fabsbookings@st-
johns.stockport.sch.uk prior to your child attending any sessions. The Booking Form can be found on 
the FABS page of the school website or you can request one from Mrs Longworth. Telephone or email 
bookings cannot be accepted. 

Payment should be made in full via ParentPay at the time of booking or via childcare payment scheme.  

Cancellation Policy 
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Refunds are not provided for any cancellations. This is due to the organisation of staffing ratios and 
provision of food/resources. 

Please do however inform Mrs Longworth if your child will not be attending a pre booked session. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Longworth via email: fabsbookings@st-
johns.stockport.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

L.Longworth 
 
Mrs Louise Longworth 
FABS Manager 
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